



Compliance and Facilitation
Directorate

18.FL-0279E/A.M.

Established in 1952 as the Customs Co-operation Council Créée en 1952 sous le nom de Conseil de coopération douanière

Brussels, 09 April 2018.

Dear Ms. Wiggett,

I am writing this brief letter to formally thank you for your active participation in the WCO 4<sup>th</sup> Global AEO Conference, held from 14 to 16 March 2018 in Kampala, Uganda, and to express my sincere gratitude for your contribution and support to the WCO in this important event.

Your participation in the workshop on the topic entitled "Block chain – What it is and the future impact on trade and AEO programmes" provided great insight to the participants of the Conference on the possible future of AEOs.

Your willingness to share your expertise and experience was highly appreciated by the audience and contributed to the overall success of the event. As you may already know, this event was the first global AEO conference organized on the African continent and attracted over 1100 participants from 95 countries.

I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation, and I hope that we can continue to count on your support for our future Conferences.

Yours sincerely,

Ana B. Hinojosa

Director

Ms. Louise Wiggett, Founder, Global Trade Solution